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We had an outstanding Department 
Convention this year in Florence, 
Oregon at the 3 Rivers Casino.  
 
The three day event which draws Le-
gionnaires from all around the State 
was  typical with committee meet-
ings, business and a main banquet 
with the ALA, and SAL.   
 
Former Oregon Department of Veter-
ans Affairs Director Jim Willis was 
elected to the high-office of Depart-
ment of Oregon Commander. Jim 
served as Legion's Department of 
Oregon 1st Vice-Commander before 
being elected.  

Pictured (L-R) Post Adjutant Larry Hill holding the Boys State Depart-
ment Award. Post Commander Rick Sciapiti holding the Newsletter of the 
Year Award, and Post First Vice-Commander Steve Bergadine holding 
the 100% Membership award and Post Flag Ribbon. 

The headline above reads that Post 
16 received 4 awards, and only three 
of them are shown in the pictures. 
 
 The reason is that a very rare and 
unheard of award was given to Post 
16 by the American Legion Auxiliary 
for our sponsorship of Dystini Schus-
ter to Girls State. Dystini was voted 
one of two Girls State participants 
who is going to “Girls National” in 
Washington DC.  
 
This prestigious award turned heads 
at the Saturday morning awards 
ceremony according to our Post Ad-
jutant Larry Hill.      over to page 2 
 

http://1490thescore.com/doc-stewarts-baseball-homepage/
http://1490thescore.com/doc-stewarts-baseball-homepage/
http://1490thescore.com/doc-stewarts-baseball-homepage/
http://www.roseburglegionpost16.org/
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  Business Card  size Ads in the Newsletter—12 Months for $100.00 Contact the Post today & help support the Monthly Newsletter         

7 

Across the street from the Post 

United States  
Coast Guard 

August 4,1790 

Larry representing the 
Post went up and ac-
cepted the “Julie 
Wichman “ Girls State  

Continued from page 1 

Trophy. The Trophy is in 
certificate form and can 
be viewed on the wall at 
the Post. 

Post 16’s Girls State  Julie Wichman Trophy  

5 

The officers at the Post are in the process of 
drafting a survey questionnaire that addresses 
Post attendance. 
 
For the past few years, the Post has been ex-
periencing a reduction in meeting and activity 
attendance. While the Veterans Day Breakfast is 
always a well attended event, as well as the 
hosted “Four Chaplains” ceremony; regular at-
tendance at monthly meetings is way off. 
 
For the past two months there have been more 
officers in attendance than rank and file mem-
bers. The cost of the luncheon is also digging 
into Post funds. 
 
The Post is going to mail out a questionnaire 
with return postage, asking to answer a few sim-
ple questions related to attendance. 
 
The Post leadership really wants to know what it 
will take to get members to attend the regular 
scheduled meetings.  
 
Does the meeting day need to go back to week-
day evenings, or some other day and time. 

 
PLEASE RESPOND WHEN YOU GET THE SURVEY 

Commander  Rick Sciapiti 
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Continuing Story from last month 

When I found out that the 
“Cub” plane General Carl 
soloed in that our com-
mittee had fully restored 
16 years ago was finally 
placed in the Eugene Air 
& Space Museum, I 
called them to find out if 
they had the plane and 
what they were going to 
do with it. Their reply was 
to put the wings back on, 
clean it up and  display it. 
I asked about other plans 
and they said they would 
like to have a mannequin 
with the General's uni-
form on it. I told them I 
would check with Bruce 
Carl, the General's son 
and see if he had any of 
his father's uniforms, and if so I would provide the uni-
form and any other items that could be displayed in a 
case by the plane.  
 
In going through the remaining uniforms with Bruce I 
was able to get a Marine Dress Green uniform with 
his two stars & ribbons. I realized I was missing the 
cover and collar ornaments, a General's cover, a tie 
and uniform shoes.  
 
All of the missing items have now been replaced 
thanks to the generosity of numerous Veterans from 
the Army, Marines and the Navy.  
 
I had never put together a two star General's uniform , 
but after checking Marine Corps Uniform Regulations 
I now have the uniform ready to be placed on a man-
nequin. 
 
When I get the word from the museum I will take the 
uniform and other display items to ensure that they 
are displayed properly.  
 
The location of the display will be as follows:  
Eugene Air & Space Museum, 90377 Boeing Drive in 
Eugene. Their hours of operation are Wednesday - 

Sunday 12 Noon - 4:00 PM. The phone number of the 
Museum is  (541) 461-1101.                                    

Website: http://www.oasm.info/ 

By Jim Barnett 

US Marine Corps Maj. Gen. 
Marion Carl’s  uniform 

As reported in the 
last issue of the 
Newsletter, the 
Post qualified for an 
Oregon Energy 
Trust rebate pro-
gram to facilitate 
the upgrade from 
incandescent and 
florescent lighting 
to modern LED lighting.. 
 
In order to qualify the Post submitted and applica-
tion through our contractor Better Way Electric  
along with past utility bills. After some delays with 
the OET, and one last form that included all our 
non-profit tax information, replacement parts were 
ordered. 
 
We’re pleased to report that the project is com-
plete and our interior building has modern low cost 
LED lighting . 
 
Oregon Energy Trust estimates an energy coast 
savings to the Post of over $400.00 annually. 

 
We want to thank Bill 
Ratledge  of Better 
Way Electric  LLC, for 
the fine job he did on 
the upgrade. 

Project Completed 

From Air Force Headline News 

A Delta Air Lines jetliner 
with 130 passengers on 
board landed at the 
wrong airport in South 
Dakota on Thursday 
July 7th. 
 
The Delta A320 landed at Ellsworth Air Force Base 
at 8:42 p.m. Central Time Thursday, when its desti-
nation was an airport in Rapid City. 
 
It’s not the first time a commercial airlines has 
landed at the Air Force Base. In 2004 a Northwest 
Airliner made the same mistake. 

Delta Airbus 320 

http://www.oasm.info/
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The Newsletter is published monthly by Earle B Stewart American Legion Post 16 Department of Oregon-Publisher Rick Sciapiti 

Sign-up Today to    
access  and manage 

your personal  VA 
Healthcare 

MY healthevet 

Connect to e Benefits 

below 

EBENEFITS 

Henry Big Boy .38/.357  Magnum—Octagon barrel 

Now we wait for the Veterans Day breakfast to find out who 
the winner of this year’s raffle will be.  See you on Friday 

November 11th between 7-10 AM for the drawing. 
GOOD LUCK! 

Tickets Sold Out!  

Mark your calendars for Saturday September 10th. 

The monthly meetings will resume after a month off 

for the summer, with a special meeting featuring the 

Boys and Girls we sponsored this year to Depart-

ment’s “Boys and Girls State”. 

The meeting will begin at noon, with a very short 

formal meeting, getting through the minutes and fi-

nance report, then on to the reports from our High 

School guests. 

Everyone is invited to attend the luncheon following 

the meeting. 

There will be another reminder in the September 

Newsletter. 

New DoD policy will soon further clarify commanders' 

authority to allow service members to carry and store 

weapons on and off military installations. 

The Defense 
Department is 
close to re-
leasing its up-
dated policy 
for arming 
troops at fa-
cilities in the 
United States 
following sev-
eral attacks, 
including the shooting deaths of four Marines and a 
sailor last July, a Pentagon spokesman said Monday. 
 

The policy, which could be unveiled by September, 

will further clarify commanders’ authority to allow ser-

vice members to carry and store weapons on and off 

military installations. The guidance will regulate pri-

vately owned and military-issued weapons, said 

Army Maj. Jamie Davis, a Pentagon spokesman. 

On July 16, 2015, Mohammed Abdulazeez opened 

fire at a recruiting station and reserve center in Chat-

tanooga, killing five and wounding one Marine and a 

police officer. 40 people were killed during single 

gunman assaults at military facilities, including two 

shootings at Fort Hood and one at the Navy Yard in 

Washington  D.C. 

From Stars and Stripes-July 2016 

https://www.myhealth.va.gov/index.html
https://www.ebenefits.va.gov/ebenefits-portal/ebenefits.portal;EBEN_JSESSIONID=2gK9R8bVDh2PvjyKTTlJRkzYnhvh68cN7gMwdwPTJ1JvGb17j0vH!1408470211!561672796?_nfpb=true&_nfxr=false&_pageLabel=Home
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Commander           1st Vice 

Rick Sciapiti     Steve Bergadine 

  2nd Vice    Adjutant 

 Mike Harper           Larry Hill 

Finance Officer     Chaplain 

Dirk Kruysman     Ted Blann 

Sgt. At Arms  Service Officer 

Bob Smith          Bud Bessey 

   Historian                JAG 

Kirk Conner              Doug Page 

Renewing your 2017 membership  
helps The American Legion serve 
veterans and their families in dif-
ferent ways. 
 
There are also a number of  dis-
counts and programs for Ameri-
can Legion members. USAA in-
surance offers a full range of  ser-
vices including Home and Auto 
coverage, and financial services. 

There are a number of hotel dis-
counts from major hotel chains, 
and car rental discounts with the 
big three; Alamo, National, and 
Enterprise. 
 
Don’t delay, get your membership 
sent in today or come by the Post 
Mondays or Fridays from 1-3 PM. 
There is an online pay option too 
at  American Legion.org. 

First Vice-Commander Steve Bergadine dis-
covered that we have a large inventory of 
custom made challenge coins stashed 
away in the office from a past project. 
 
The 1st Vice-Commander thought it would 
be fitting to present  the Post members a coin 
as a token of appreciation for  attending the 
monthly meeting, and so he did at the July 
meeting. A number of Legionnaires  who 
were in attendance received a coin. 
 
Those in attendance at the September 
meeting who come to hear the Boys and 
Girls State kids give us their talks, will be 
given a challenge coin in appreciation of 
their participation. 

https://www.members.legion.org/CGI-BIN/lansaweb?webapp=MYLRENEW+webrtn=wr_memberdata+ml=LANSA:XHTML+part=TAL+lang=ENG#legion-org-header


 

No Meeting Until September - Enjoy the Summer 

August 2016 

AMERICAN LEGION POST 16  
PO BOX 1124  
ROSEBURG,  OR 97470  
 

Open with Scissors  Open with Scissors  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 

Post Open 1-3 

 

2 3 
American Legion Post 62  

7:00 PM  Reedsport 

4          US Coast  

               Guard  

                 1790 

5 Post Open 1-3 
DCVF Executive  Board 

Meeting 1200  

@ Post 16 

6 

Sea Cadets @ the Post 

7 8 Post Open 1-3 
American Legion Post 152 

3:30pm Oakland City Hall 

9 
AWVA 5PM @  the Post    

10 11 12 

Post Open 1-3 

13 Meeting   

Cancelled 

for August 

14 15 

Post Open 1-3 

16 

DCVF 5PM @ the Post 

17 18 
MOPH 4PM  @ Post 

 
Legion Post 123  6 PM 

Vets  Hall Tri-City 

19 

Post Open 1-3 

20 

Sea Cadets @ the Post 

21 22 

Post Open 1-3 

23 24 25 26 

Post Open 1-3 

27 

28 29 

Post Open 1-3 

30 31    


